
DSA PROJECT STATUS 
CITY OF YOUNGSVILLE 

August 2024 
 

   
1. Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) Upgrade:  The Water Sector Program has 

authorized the City to proceed to bidding this project.  We are finalizing plans and will 
advertise for bids in the coming weeks. 

2. Sanitary Sewer Collector Pump Stations and Upgrades:  This entails the upgrading 
Pump Station #4 on Iberia Street, which has obsolete equipment and is located in the 
floodway.  Bid was awarded to LA Contracting Enterprise.  The preconstruction meeting 
will be held on August 28th. The upgrade of Pump Station #3 on Young Street bid on 
August 13, 2024; we received four bids.  The award of this contract is on the Council 
agenda. 

3. New Water Treatment Plant:  The contract for this work was awarded to NCMC, LLC. 
Earthwork and piping work have begun.  The next item of work will be construction of 
the ground storage tank. 

4. Sugar Mill Pond Pump Station Upgrade: 

To serve the planned growth in Sugar Mill Pond, the capacity of this pump station must 
be increased, since existing capacity was utilized by developments outside of Sugar Mill 
Pond.  We are completing the survey of the force main route, then will move forward 
with design.  


